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26 April 2017
Dear Parents

As you are no doubt aware, Mrs Butcher has been poorly for a number of weeks. We had very much hoped that she would return at the beginning of the summer term; we were, of course, all disappointed to hear that she is still not quite well enough to return. 

In the meantime, we have been very fortunate, indeed, to have the on-going support of Mrs Foreman,  who has been able to take on extra days and thus provide continuity. Mrs Barr (a qualified art teacher) has also been lending support to teach the children art. 

As we enter term 5, I will endeavour to keep you posted on developments related to Mrs Butcher, as much as is possible. In the meantime, if you do have any concerns, do not hesitate to contact me.

Thank you for your on-going support.

Yours sincerely

Mr Price

Headteacher
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